
	
	
	
To:  Executive Faculty Council (EFC) 
 
From: PVC 
 
Re:  Response to Lab Loading Memo dated May 18, 2018 
 
Date: June 11, 2018 
 
 
 
The PVC is open to collaborating on solutions not only to reduce costs but to address 
fundamental pedagogical elements of lab loading.   

If you are interested in returning to the PVC to discuss the recommendation posed by the PVC 
you are more than welcome to return on July 9, 2018, the PVC’s next regular meeting.   

Otherwise, if the EFC wishes to present to the Board of Trustees in July the current lab load 
proposal, the PVC cannot support the current proposal as it is cost prohibitive in this budget 
climate.  
Please inform us of the direction the EFC wishes to pursue at your earliest convenience. 

 
 

 
 

 
 


